
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Chapel, Amanda (DEQ) 
Wednesday, August 02, 2017 8:27 AM 
Frens, Colleen (DEQ) 
FW: violation notice 
msds diesel lawrence.pdf 

From: DAVID VAUGHN [mailto:wyomingasphalt@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 5:54 PM 
To: Chapel, Amanda (DEQ) 
Subject: violation notice 

Good Afternoon 

On or about the afternoon of July 28, 2017 we had sent over the documentation that you had requested as to keep us out 
of violation. I believe Hannah's reports she had sent and your Violation notice passed each other in the mail. 
I wanted to give you a update on what has transpired. I have talked with the plant operators in Lawrence and they have 
been working on the repairs since your last visit. 
There are no records of amount of materials produced in Lawrence. All records as you and I discussed are here in 
Plainwell. The person that had been taking care of the records you needed was Mrs Bailey. She no longer works 
here. And the fact that these were to be turned in on a monthly basis had not been made aware to me. Or more 
importantly to Hannah. We assure you hopefully this changes immediately. 
The MSDS for the diesel used in the loader at the plant is attached. 
Thanks again 

David L. Vaughn, President 
Wyoming Asphalt Paving Co., Inc. 
470 N. 12th Street 
Plainwell, Ml 49080 
C- 269-207-2267 
P- 269-685-8872 
F- 269-685-2840 
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